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Momentarily stationary!  Thank you all so very much for praying for us these last 
several weeks. We delivered our last two children to Pensacola Christian College 
the end of August and spent a week there making sure all was in order for our 
baby girl. There is a special daddy/daughter relationship which Benji and Katie 
share. I think Daddy misses Katie more. 
 
Haiti is still in a very confused state! Investigation into the president’s murder is 
ongoing, and those in position of authority cannot seem to work together for the 
advancement of the country. Heavily armed gangs control much of the capital, 
Port-au-Prince. The country and its entities desperately need your prayers. 
 
While Kerri remains in Baldwin, Florida (right next to Benji’s parents), in order to 
fully recuperate from broken bones, Benji is returning to Port-de-Paix on October 
7. We have been away for nearly five months and need to spend time with the 
people within the ministry of Eglise Baptiste Independente Desroulins. It is a joy 
and blessing to witness that many of the children whom we began working with 
eighteen years ago are becoming the leaders today. The church, grade school, and 
Bible college are functioning well in our absence. 
 
Please pray for the Holy Spirit’s guidance and for wisdom on our part as we 
gradually turn more responsibilities of the ministry over to those whom we have 
trained. Our deepest gratitude to you all who pray for us and give so we may be 
an extension of your love for the Lord. 
 
 

        Serving, 
        Benji & Kerri Dryden 


